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I’m writing to encourage legislators to oppose SB1589. 

 

The Newberg Pool of the Willamette river does not need increased regulations. It 

needs to have funding in order for current regulations enforced and proper signage to 

installed/updated/increased.  

 

Rules are in place. Additional rules are not needed. Adding bans on certain types of 

boats/activities does not help anyone and only takes away from the many boating 

families who enjoy water activities on the river and the businesses their presence and 

those activities support. 

 

Please oppose SB1589. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Julie Slaikjer 

Beaverton, Oregon 


